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Re: Planning Application 23/02540/OUT - more information is needed

mark leedale <
Tue 21/11/2023 18:45

To:Planning Admin <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>

3 attachments (3 MB)

1121 MLP05 2023.pdf; 1121 MLP02A 2023.pdf; 1121 MLP03A 2023.pdf;

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Hart District Council. Do not click links or open aƩ achments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

'
Dear Madam,

Please find aƩ ached MLP/05 addressing points 2 and 3 of your leƩ er. I also enclose MLP02A and
MLP03A which should be subsƟtuted for the submiƩ ed plans MLP02 and MLP03.

Point 1 is agreeable.

In respect of point 4 you have the PEA which covers the Bat survey issues.

Regards,
Mark Leedale

From: planningadmin@hart.gov.uk <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>
Sent: 20 November 2023 13:53
To:
Subject: Planning ApplicaƟon 23/02540/OUT - more informaƟon is needed

Thank you for your application to Hart District Council. Before we can progress your application
further, we need more information from you - please see attached letter for more details.


